ARKANSAS COUNTY TRESURERS ASSOCIATION

June 19, 2009

Conway, Arkansas

President, Jo West Taylor, called the meeting to order. Minutes of the previous meeting were distributed to each member present with a motion made and seconded to accept the financial report. Motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes of the previous meeting with the amendment of dues being $100.00 for treasurer and $25.00 per deputy rather than $150.00 and $50.00 as previously reported in last meetings minutes.

Treasurers were informed that The Sheriff’s Association would be in Salon A at the Springdale meeting in August and would like the opportunity to speak with each organization concerning the 4 year terms.

Our President requested that each Treasurer go onto the Treasurer’s Association web site and report any changes of information concerning your county information. She explained the procedure of entering our deputy’s information. This seems to be the easiest way to keep up with all current information concerning the Treasurer’s across the State.

Treasurers updated were handed out.

Cindy Collins shared some plans for our Eureka Springs meeting. She is planning a scavenger hunt with a grand prize of a weekend Christmas getaway with meal included to Eureka Springs.

Before adjourning Becky Gattas announced the recipients of the Treasurer’s Association Scholarships. Recipients were Joshua Bradley of Royal and Chris Morgan of El Dorado.

Meeting was adjourned by acclamation.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kristi Webb, Secretary

